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to see some of the reasons for some of these changes.
Maybe they don't agree with all of them but I think 
that maybe we would all have a lot better accountability 
law if we went with this amendment and it is a much more 
workable one and maybe the problems of the past could be 
resolved and they could function better under this 
proposal. So, I'm going to ask to withdraw that original 
one and when we get to this final one I'll offer it, if 
we ever get there.

SENATOR CLARK: Do you want to withdraw your other amend­
ment so we can get to.........

SENATOR DeCAMP: Yes. Anything I have got up until this
last one I would like to withdraw.

SENATOR CLARK: All right. Do you have another one ahead
of him?

CLERK: Yes, sir, I do. Mr. President, Senator Hoagland
had an amendment to the bill, do you want to offer that,
Senator?

SENATOR CLARK: Senator Hoagland.

CLERK: I think he wants to withdraw that, Mr. President,
isn't that right,Senator? Okay. Mr. President, Senator 
Vard Johnson had a series of amendments to the bill. 
Senator Vard Johnson is excused. Mr. President, Senator 
DeCamp had an amendment on 2074 that I understand he 
wishes to withdraw. Mr. President, the next amendment I 
have is signed by Senator DeCamp Request #2435, the motion 
is to return the bill for that amendment.

SENATOR CLARK: Senator DeCamp.

SENATOR DeCAMP: Mr. President, I have handed you out a
copy of the amendment, I don't know it is 18, 19 pages,
14, whatever, I handed you out two sheets in addition.
One is almost about a full page and one is about a half 
a page. One I call the English language explanation, in 
other words it just tells you what the bill does. It says 
it includes and the other one is one of those section by 
section analysis that nobody reads or understands anyway 
so that is why I had the English language one for you to 
read if you want. Let me tell you what I am doing. The 
Omaha problem on occasional rides, people going to jail 
because they rode here with a lobbyist. I'm saying that
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